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Hi Joe, 

Thanks for your message and thanks, as well, for holding the listening session. I hope you and the 
rest of the Free Press folks felt it was constructive. It can't be easy to hear about all the work that 
there is to do, but I appreciate you all taking the time to listen. It does mean a lot and I hope we can 
keep this conversation going and make some positive changes. Please feel free to reach out at any 
time if you’d like to talk about anything.

Best,
Yurie 

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 26, 2019, at 10:26 AM, Joe Spear <jspear@mankatofreepress.com> wrote:

Hi Yurie

Thanks again for attending our meeting yesterday. Your insights were very helpful to our 
newsroom in how we might improve our coverage of people of color and be aware of racial 
narratives and bias.

I want to invite you and others to consider writing opeds for our opinion page from time to time. 
I’ve copied the guidelines below. 

I hope you’ll consider a contribution. You can email or call if you want to run ideas by me.

Thanks again

Joe

Joe Spear
Managing Editor
The Free Press
Mankato Magazine
Minnesota Valley Business
Free Press Media
507-344-6382
jspear@mankatofreepress.com
Twitter @jfspear

\
1. Op-Eds and My Views will be published at the discretion of The Free Press 
and in accordance with the following guidelines.

2. My views should be an opinion about topics in the news and should avoid 
lengthy recitations of other material, another' s opinion, matters of belief and 



faith, religious or non-religious.

3. Authors should have a special knowledge about the topic through their 
profession, significant experience or research.

4. Op-Eds and My Views should be about issues of general public interest, not 
promoting a commercial product or service.

5. Authors must cite the source of facts that are not general knowledge.

6. My Views and Op-Eds should be no longer than 750 words, and include a 
mugshot of the author.

7. Op-Eds or My Views that promote one political party will generally not be 
accepted.

8. Once Op-Eds or My Views are submitted, The Free Press has the right to edit 
the piece as its editors see fit, keeping the meaning, but generally editing for 
length, repetition, libel and good taste.

9. Given the nature of the daily news business there is not opportunity for My 
View or Op-Ed writers to submit amended versions after the first one has been 
submitted, nor is there time for the author to review Free Press editing.
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